Jodi Pierce

From: allchinclarke <allchinclarke@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 1:03 PM

To: Jodi Pierce

Cc: Director Demenok

Subject: RE: Grant in aid application dated March 9th
Hi Jodie

We will require an extension in the time specified for the submission of invoices in the Grant in Aid
procedure.*

Due to some serious problems at the Hall i have not been able to make the purchases.

The second application that you are holding for the change in signage is however needed as the signs have been
changed.

I fully understand that the first application supporting documents should be submitted before the second one is
considered. As we have some extraordinary circumstances at the present i ask that you reconsider the rule and
submit the second application for consideration.

Best regards

Peter

Ps. *An extendion of 30 days should do it.

Sent from Samsung tablet.

-------- Original message --------

From: Jodi Pierce <JPierce@csrd.bc.ca>

Date: 2018-03-21 15:20 (GMT-08:00)

To: allchinclarke <allchinclarke@gmail.com>

Cc: Director Demenok <PDemenok@csrd.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Grant in aid application dated March 9th

Thanks Peter,

I will hold this one as requested. Have a great day!

Jodi Pierce, CPA, CGA



Manager | Financial Administration Services
Columbia Shuswap Regional District
T: 250.833.5907 | F: 250.832.3375 | TF: 1.888.248.2773

E: jpierce@csrd.bc.ca | W: www.csrd.bc.ca

5% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: allchinclarke [mailto:allchinclarke @gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 10:32 AM

To: Jodi Pierce <JPierce@csrd.bc.ca>

Cc: Director Demenok <PDemenok@csrd.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Grant in aid application dated March 9th

Hi Jodie

Thank you fo your email pertaining to the documentation required to substantiate the Grant in Aid we received
for $5000.

To be frank our policy is not to spend until we have the funds. This amount has been received gratefully,
however 1 have not yet had time to go out and purchase the items involved. I will be doing that in the near
future, recently we have been busy fund raising and reorganizing. This together with a totally new Executive
Committee has lengthened the learning curve for us all.

I will forward the required documention as soon as possible. Please hold the recently submitted application on
file until we have fulfilled the previous obligation.

Best regards



Peter

W H Peter Allchin
Director

Blind Bay Community Society

Sent from Samsung tablet.

From: Jodi Pierce <JPierce(@csrd.bc.ca>

Date: 2018-03-20 09:33 (GMT-08:00)

To: Allchin&Clarke <allchinclarke@gmail.com>

Cc: Director Demenok <PDemenok(@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: Grant in aid application dated March 9th

Good morning Peter,

Thank you for submitting a grant in aid application to the CSRD received March 14, 2018. Pursuant to

policy, there is a requirement to submit post-application documentation for grants in excess of $2,000. As this
documentation is outstanding for the $5,000 grant your organization received in February 2018, your
organization is ineligible to receive further grants until such time as the post-application documentation is
received. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thanks,

Jodi Pierce, CPA, CGA
Manager | Financial Administration Services

Columbia Shuswap Regional District



T: 250.833.5907 | F: 250.832.3375 | TF: 1.888.248.2773

E: jpierce@csrd.bc.ca | W: www.csrd.bc.ca
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